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Welcome to the 2022 school year! We are very happy 
to see the students and their happy faces in all the 
beautiful learning spaces. We head into the school term 
with excitement and hope with lots of activities being 
able to back on track, in a COVID safe way including 
swimming. There are some things which are still re-
stricted, and we will advise of any changes when need-
ed. A reminder that the Rapid Antigen Tests are recom-
mended twice per week for staff and students whilst we 
navigate the first few weeks of term.  

Please check our facebook page for any important daily 
updates 

 

Proudly introducing our Captains Bailey & Marli and Vice-Captains Erica & Max 

curriculum infant primary 

English Quality Text—

Ocean 

“The Feather” 

focus on narra-

tives 

Art Ocean Theme  

Science Living Things “      

Maths Whole Number “” 

Geography/

History 

Features & Plac-

es—Beach 

First Contacts 

Book week 2022 theme is “Dreaming with eyes open” 
School will be holding a book fair hosted by Collins 
bookstore Orange, where they can purchase books 
of their choice. We will also be having a parade, so 
children will come to school dressed s their favourite 
book character for the day. A gold coin donation will 
be required and money to buy a book on the day . 
This will support our Cadia grant to purchase class-
room items. Parents are welcome to come to the 
parade. Details will be sent home. 
 

Term 3 

Monday 8 Aug—Mr Garlick starts as Principal 

15—19 August—Science Week 

22—26 August—Book Week “Dream with eyes 
wide open” 

24 August—Book Parade & Book Fair 

 

Term 4 

Friday 4 November—Colour Fun Run 

MEET & GREET 

Tuesday 16 August at 3.15— 4pm 

We invite all families, friends and community to come 
along and meet the teaching staff at Cargo public 
school as well as new Principal Mr Greg 
Garlick and infants teacher Mrs Rebecca 
Simons. 

We will supply an afternoon tea . We’d 
love to meet you. 

 

Happy birthday to Jack Barrett 
5.8.22  

 

WOOLWORTHS 

Thanks to Woolworth's, we have been able to purchase 
fruit trees and vegetables for our garden. The children 
have been busy planting them this week. 

Principals message. 
Welcome back to school. Term 3, the second half of the 
2022 school season.  
Let me introduce myself, my name is Greg Garlick and I 
was successful in the application to be your Principal 
here at Cargo Public School for the remainder of term 3. I 
am a Cowra lad, who is very excited to join the Cargo 
School community.  
Next Tuesday the 16th of August myself and infant's 
teacher Rebecca Simons will be having a short meet and 
greet with any parents that would like to get to know a 
little bit more about the people working with the most 
precious commodity of all 'children'. We will give a brief 
introduction, about ourselves, our teaching career and 
who we are. Hopefully this will help the Cargo communi-
ty get to know us in a little bit more detail. We will run 
this just after student pick up from 3:15 - 4:00pm. 
I would just like to say a massive thank you to all who I 
have worked with in my first week at Cargo Public. The 
staff have been amazing and so supportive, I see a real 
genuine care for the students and they're all a credit to 
Cargo Public School. The students have been so welcom-
ing, they have made my transition here to Cargo much 
easier and happy.  A great bunch of kids and staff that I 
am very excited to continue working with.  
To any parents or caregivers, please contact the school 
for any queries or questions, I will happily book a time to 
chat with you. 

Greg 

11 August 22 



 

 

 

It’s been a busy fortnight for our primary students! They have started dancing lessons as part of our 
creative arts unit this term, and have also begun learning a new song in their weekly music class.  
It’s also that time of the year where our students begin their Country Women’s Association (CWA) 
competition projects, on the focus of this years chosen country, Latvia. 
It was lovely to see the friendly faces of family members last week during our open classrooms and 
sausage sizzle for Education Week.  
Our Jeans for Genes day fundraiser last Friday was a huge success, with a total of $119 raised! 
Thankyou to families and students for supporting this important cause. Stay tuned for our next fund-
raiser!  
 

Mrs Simons & Mrs Hughes Room 


